
St. Nicholas Uganda Children’s Fund 

May 21, 2017 

 

In this issue: 

 Three bright girls 

 Student of the       

 Month 

 Presentations 

 Matching gifts 

Email Newsletter 

Our fifth graders receive dictionaries and atlases. 

Help Us Help the Children 

We welcome donations of any amount.  You can also help by organizing a 

fundraising event in your church, school, office, Sunday School, or organization on 

behalf of the children of Uganda.  Fliers and information sheets are available for 
downloading on the website. 

Donations to help support our children can be sent to the St. Nicholas 

Uganda Children's Fund, P.O. Box 285, Chardon, OH   44024-0285, or you 

can donate on-line via PayPal by clicking the "Donate" button below.   

To find out more about the Uganda Children's Fund, 

visit www.ugandachildrensfund.org or contact us at 

info@ugandachildrensfund.org . 
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Three bright girls 
 

Because we admit students into our 

program based solely on need, we 

expect that there will be a wide 

variance in academic results.  That’s 

why it’s always a pleasant surprise 
when a group of classmates rises to 

the top together.  Jovia, Sophia, and 

Zaitun completed their first year of 

high school with extraordinary 

performances.        

The St. Nicholas Uganda 

Children’s Fund supports 
over 240 orphans and 
vulnerable children in 
primary & secondary 

school, vocational & 
professional training, 

and university.  We pay 
school fees and provide 

uniforms, shoes & socks, 
school supplies, meals, 

and health care.  
With your help, we can 

make a real difference in 
their young lives. 

Student of the Month 
Dorah’s father died when she was nine 
years old and her mother is HIV positive.   
This is Dorah’s seventh year in our program 

and she is completing her first year at Ndejje 
University majoring in Electrical Engineering.  
She was our top science student in 
Advanced Level High School with a subject 

combination of Math, Physics, and 
Economics. She’s continuing her record of 
academic excellence with a 4.0 GPA (out of 
5), including an A in Engineering Math.     

There are 125 students crammed into their classroom and in  

the latest reporting period they ranked 2nd, 3rd, and 4th in the 

class.  They take fifteen subjects, including Physics, Chemistry, 

and Biology.  Jovia and Sophia each earned nine Distinctions, 
and Zaitun seven.  Each of these girls comes from a very 

difficult home situation but they don’t allow that to hold them 

back.  Their role model is their Math teacher, Madam Winfred, 

herself a product of the St. Nicholas Uganda Children’s Fund.    

Dorah 

Double Your Donation 

With a Matching Gift 

from your Employer 
Contact your benefits   

department to see if that 

option is available to you. 

Zaitun, Jovia, Sophia 

2017 Presentations  We would love to meet you in person.  

This summer we will be speaking in Warren, OH, Livonia, MI, 
Memphis, TN, and Linthicum, MD.  Check our website for details. 
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